
About the Researcher

Dr. David Dibbon was an Associate Professor in the Faculty of Education at 
Memorial University. His specialty area was Educational Administration and he has 
written and published numerous research reports and articles on innovation, 
leadership and organizational change, teacher supply and demand, teacher 
workload, teacher education, and gender differences in education. Before joining 
the Faculty of Education he was a teacher and a school administrator working in 
rural and urban areas of the province. He retired as principal at Bishops College in 
2000. During his tenure at Bishops he was recognized for his innovative approach 
to leadership and was awarded the Fortis Leadership Award for School 
Administrators in 1994, and both the Canadian Association of Principals and the 
Newfoundland School Administrators Distinguished Principal Award 1999.

------------------------------------------------------
NOTE: Dr. Dibbon passed away on Dec. 13, 2010.




